
Fredericksburg Associates Partner with the Fredericksburg Area Running Club and 
Loisann’s Hope House for The Great Train Race
Fredericksburg Brokerage and Property Management associates were proud to sponsor The Great Train Race in Downtown 
Fredericksburg. The Great Train Race, put on by the Fredericksburg Area Running Club, is an event for kids from all over the 
area who, on June 6th, participated in three events in historic Downtown. Their mission was to bring awareness to health and 
happiness through physical activity. This event also provided support to the Loisann's Hope House, which helps homeless 
families/children in the community. The Fredericksburg office raised $200.00 in funds to be donated to the race, which was 
matched by the company, for a total donation of $400.

June 2021

Participants (l to r):  Samantha Knox, Sharon Schmidt, Mark Banach, Jeriesha Cook, Jamie Scully, 
Wilson Greenlaw, Angelo Ignudo, Midori Reid. Paul Spellman, Virgil Nelson. 

Not pictured: Ann Allen, Joby Saliceti, Berkley Mitchell, Mike Degen, Thomas Raines, Adam Nelson.

“The Fredericksburg office is happy to support  The 
Fredericksburg Area Running Club and Loisann's Hope 

House to provide health and happiness to the community.”

-- Virgil Nelson, Senior Vice President & Managing Broker
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